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March 8, 2017

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

Prince Charles Building

1Z0 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040

St. John's, NL A1A 5B2

Attention: Ms. Cheryl Blundon

Director Corporate Services &Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Nydro Place. 500 Columbus Drive.

P0. Box 12400. St. )ahn's. NL

Canada A1B 4K7
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Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the
Island Interconnected System —Phase Two —The Liberty Consulting Group Report —
RFIs

Further to the Board's correspondence dated February 28, 2017, Hydro writes to advise that
they will not be filing any RFIs in relation to the Liberty Consulting Group Report dated
February 27, 2017.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

Newfoundland &Labrador Hydro

Geoffrey P. Young

.Corporate Secretary General Counsel

GYP/bs

cc: Gerard Hayes —Newfoundland Power
Paul Coxworthy—Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales
Roberta Frampton Benefiel —Grand Riverkeeper Labrador

ecc: Denis Fleming- Vale Newfoundland &Labrador Limited

Dennis Browne, Q.C. —Consumer Advocate
Danny Dumaresque

Larry Bartlett—Teck Resources Ltd.


